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MASTIC BEACH, NY 11951
PHONE: 631-281-5743

“To the Greater Glory of God and the Salvation of Souls.”

Celebration of
the Eucharist

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time - January 22, 2017   

Sacrament of
Marriage
Couples wishing to be 
married should contact 
the rectory at least one 
year in advance to meet 
with one of the priests 
to make wedding
arrangements.
Pre-Cana is required for 
all couples.

Sacrament of
Baptism
Celebrated most 1st and 
3rd Sundays throughout 
the year. Please contact 
the rectory to set up 
an appointment with a 
member of the staff to 
arrange for the  
Baptismal preparation 
and then to arrange for 
a Baptism date.

SATURDAY EVeNINGs
5:00pm      Vigil Mass
7:30pm      Spanish Mass

SUNDAY
8:00am      English & Italian
9:30am      Children’s Choir
11:30am    Adult Choir
5:00pm      Youth Mass

MONDAY, TUesDAY,
THURsDAY AND FRIDAY
9:00am      Mass

WeDNesDAY
9:00am      Mass
Noon         Mass

SATURDAY
8:30am      Mass

HOLY DAYs 
As ANNOUNCeD.

Pastor 
Rev. Gregory Yacyshyn
Administrator
Rev. John Ryan
In Residence 
Msgr. John Heinlein

Parish Office
Hours
Monday, Tuesday,
Thursday
9:00am–5:00pm
Wednesday
9:00am–6:00pm
Friday
CLOSED
Saturday
CLOSED
Sunday
9:00am–12:00pm
CLOseD HOLIDAYs

Deacons  
Thomas Gillen
Kenneth Geoghan
Mark Herrmann
Joseph Simeone
John Gagliardi
Rene Orlando Alvarado

Useful Numbers  
Rectory
1-631-281-5743

Parish Outreach
1-631-281-5634

Religious
Education
1-631-281-2835

Queen of Apostles
School
1-631-878-1033
St. Vincent de paul
1-631-772-1733

Sacrament of
Anointing of
the Sick
Available in danger of
death or whenever there 
is a personal need, call 
the rectory for an  
appointment.

Sacrament
of Penance/
Confession
Saturdays
3:30-4:45 pm
Wednesdays
2:00–2:45pm

Also by appointment

Parish Outreach 
Mon.–Thurs.
9:00AM–1:00PM
Closed Fri., SAT., 
SUN., And Holidays

Devotions
Miraculous Medal
Novena
Mondays after the
9:00am Mass

St. Jude Novena
Thursdays after the  

9:00am Mass

Adoration of the
Blessed Sacrament
Wednesday

12:30pm–1:00pm
Benediction at 1:00pm

First Friday
7:30pm–8:30pm

Benediction at 8:30pm

The Holy Rosary
Monday through Friday at
8:30am; Saturday at 
8:00am



 Masses for the Week
Saturday, January 21, 2017
5:00pm      Intentions of Mandy Vecchio
                     “Happy Birthday“
7:30pm      Francisco M. Garcia †
Sunday, January 22, 2017
8:00am       Evelyn Vavra † 
9:30am       Salvatore Sgroi †
11:30am     Jeff Prince †
5:00pm       Parishioners of St. Jude
MONDAY, January 23, 2017
9:00am        Jack O’Laughlin †
Tuesday, January 24, 2017
9:00am        Judith Moran †
Wednesday, January 25, 2017
9:00am        (Guild) The Ascension †,  
                      Jim Burns †, Eleanor Don Diego †
12 Noon     Christine Guiducci Shanley †

Thursday, JaNuary 26, 2017
9:00am       Judith Moran †
Friday, January 27, 2017
9:00am      Francisco M. Garcia †
Saturday, January 28, 2017
8:30am       Judith A. Moran. †
5:00pm      Parishioners of St. Jude
7:30pm      Francisco M. Garcia †

Sunday, January 29, 2017
8:00am       Mary Gainer † 
9:30am       Carmela Williams †
11:30am     Frank Lewery †
5:00pm       Mary Clifford †
† Denotes Mass is for deceased
For the Sick: Benjamin Jarade, & Virginia 
Archer, Gusepina Baralla, Christina Bonas, Alyson 
Thomas Bruce, Samantha Burns, Dayna Celetano, 
Mychal Caines, Brian Calo, Yvette Pauze Clay, 
Samantha Davis, Raymond Dhyne, Valerie Thomas 
DiGiovanni, Joann Dillman, Joann Espaillat, Joan 
Fahey, Joseph & Stephanie Frigano, Josephine 
Gamberale, Deacon Ken Geoghan, Ann & Frank 
Giordano, Anthony J. Giunta, Catherine Hannon, 
Marybeth Hoffman, Lawrence Katz, Walter Kel-
lenberger, Marty Langen,The Lewery Family, Joseph 
Lutz, Maryanne Malone, Alice Manzione, Suzanne 
Marceau, Andrew Masino, Kayon & Anthony 
McBride, Michael McCarthy, Jack Monti, Jr., Karen 
Morrow, Ron Nappe, Rosalie Nicolini, Timothy & 
Paul Novotny, Joan Palmer, Jessica & Joan Passaro, 
Rosemary Pavlicek, Emily Profeta, Justina Rodri-
guez, Eugene, Gina, Grace, Salvatore & Vincent 
Russo, Colleene Ryzewski, Marie Saccente, Theresa 
Salvaggio, Christopher Santamaria, Dante Russo 
Smith,Theresa & Thomas R. Taylor, Marie Uss,

For the Deceased: Cameron Jenkins,  
Brian Walker

For the Military: Nicholas Acierno, Matt 
Corica, Michael Cuervo, Daniel Engo, Cody Farrell, 
Kyle Christopher Gray, Patrick Gross, Mike Hart-
man, Jeffrey Holmes, Chris Howell, Steven Kay, 
Richard Kruger, T.J. Kurlowicz, Thomas Mannix, John 
Maresca, Richard Mclaughlin, George Naughton, 
Anthony Ochoa Jr., Katherine M. Onorato, Ramon 
Ortiz, Matthew Parenti, Rich Pinckney, Kerri-Anne 
Pliego, Gerard Posillico, John Redding, Jr., Eric Reil-
ly, Vinnie Riveria, Steven Schloesser, Don Skelton, 
William E. Slack, Arlise A. & Michael Smith, Bobby 
Sosa, Catherine Timlin, Anthony Thompson, Timothy 
Weisner, Robert Weyer, Jonathan Yanes

Flu Season
The flu season is here! During the sign of peace some may prefer not to 
shake hands, please do not feel insulted. A verbal greeting of peace is also 
acceptable.

Capital Campaign News Update
We have exceeded our ‘Challenge Goal’ of  $1,500,000!! Thank you to 
all who supported our Shrine Chapel Buildingl Campaign.  All payments 
received are being held in a segregated account specifically for the Shrine 
Capital Campaign only.

St. Jude Church
“Remember - Rebuild - Renew”

Challenge Goal                                                  $1,500,000
Total Pledged:	                                             $1,598,350
Paid to Date:	                                                      $1,046,736
Pledges Outstanding                                            $551,614
       65% of Cash received     397 Gifts,     100% of Goal
Thank you for your continued prompt payments.

44th Annual March for Life
Friday, January 27th, 2017 Washington DC

“THE POWER OF ONE”

Every day 3,500 babies die by abortion. Come and exercise your demo-
cratic right of peaceful protest and demonstration. Join our Respect Life 
Ministry as we travel to Washington, DC by bus with thousands of others 
from all parts of the nation to March for Life. This is a Holy Pilgrimage/ a 
real sacrifice and a great educational opportunity for students as we lobby 
in the Halls of Congress.

Friday, January 27th Agenda
4:45 AM -	 Gather for bus @ Our Lady of the Snow Parking Lot/ 
                                departs 5:00AM sharp
5:15 AM - 	 Gather for bus @ St. Lawrence the Martyr Parking Lot/  
                                Depart 5:30AM sharp
7:30 AM-	 Breakfast stop
11:15 AM- 	 Meet Diocese of RVC – Constitution & 15th Street on the  
                                Southeast Corner
Noon-                   Rally	  
2:30 PM -	 Lobby our Congress people & Senators
4:00 PM -	 Bus departs for home & dinner stop 
Bus reservations $10 per person or $20 per family (scholarships available). 
Make your check out to OLS Respect Life Ministry & call  Jean 631 472-
0033 or cell-631 312 7222 NOW!!  If you are unable to join us please pray 
& fast for the End of the Violence and the Respect, Celebration & Thanks-
giving of Life from conception through natural death.
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	 Tomorrow, January 23rd, is a day of prayer for the legal protection of the unborn children. Due 
to the Inauguration of President Trump the annual March for Life in Washington, DC, will not be held 
on Monday, January 23rd but Friday, January 27th. Many citizens from around our country will gath-
er together at our nations’ capital in D.C. to march and be a sign to our legislatures, congresspersons, 
senators and President to put an end to the legal right for a person to have an abortion. This scourge 
on our national identity, as being a people of freedom and the right to life for all, needs to end. But, it 
will only be possible if all of us recognize the dignity and sanctity of all human life from conception 
to natural death. Let us all work together in promoting a culture of life in all we do. May God in his 
goodness hear the pleas and cries of his children.

	 Life is a blessing, a gift, and we give thanks to God. I hope we can continue to build up the 
community here at St. Jude in faith and love, and the culture of life. Sometimes we can wonder how 
to strengthen our community. This past Tuesday we had our initial, first Family Ministry meeting and 
hopefully we can begin a new chapter in creating events for our children and families. Our meeting 
went well and it was so encouraging to see so many parishioners present and eager to be a part of this 
wonderful ministry. We discussed some of the things that could be done and all the many possibilities 
at hand for future projects. 

	 Family Ministry will meet once a month, moderated by Deacon Joe, with myself, Deacon John 
and Religious Education Director Eileen Will being at hand to help begin and build it up with all our 
support. But the support and success will come from those who belong to the ministry and, of course, 
your involvement when we provide the upcoming events. Usually, the parish Family Ministry begins 
their yearly event plans in early September, and have a set guideline for the upcoming year, but because 
we are starting midway through the year we will, at the moment, be focused on setting the foundation 
for its members and have several events to build up our community. Our first event will be on Friday, 
February 24th, when we will have Movie Night for the children. All of our events will be in the bulletin 
and the announcements at Mass.

	 It is very exciting to be starting this valued parish ministry! I look forward to making this min-
istry a big part of St. Jude. Yes, we are blessed. But for all of us, in whatever way we can, let us pray 
for the unborn children and continue to promote life. May we be a people of faith, hope and love.

St. Jude, pray for us ~                                                             
                                                                                                                                                                           Peace,
                                                                                                                                                                           Fr. Ryan
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                               

 Letter from Fr. Ryan



Augustine Institute 
Book of the Week
Introduction to the Devout Life –  
St. Francis de Sales

Written over 400 years ago, Introduc-
tion to the Devout Life is still one of the 
most popular books for those pursuing 
holiness. St. Francis de Sales explains 
how to turn that desire for sanctity 
into resolutions that yield grace-filled 
results. Themes within the book include: 
incorporating prayer and sacraments 
into a busy schedule, growing in virtue, 
and battling wisely against temptation. 
Whether you are just beginning your 
spiritual journey or are more advanced 
in the spiritual life, you’ll be able to ap-
ply this timeless wisdom immediately.

Certificate of Spiritual Adoption 
We, the undersigned family, willingly and joyfully
agree to spiritually adopt this unborn baby and pray
the following prayer on Baby’s behalf for nine weeks.
Each week represents 1 month of gestation.

_________________________________
(Name Your Spiritually Adopted Baby)

“Heavenly Father, we love you very much.
 We beg you to spare the life of the unborn
 baby we have spiritually adopted who is in
 danger of abortion.”
 _______________________
(Family’s Name/ Date)
PLACE IN ADOPTION BASKET LOCATED IN THE CHURCH

Faith Formation
Today we welcome the Fourth SOI 1-U & SOI* 2-L Level students at the
9:30 Mass who will be handing in their reports.  Please keep them in your 
prayers. 
Monday, 1/23	      4:15, 5:30	 Regular Classes
                                       & 6:45                 

Wednesday, 1/25    4:15 & 5:30     Regular Classes
		        & 6:45                
Saturday, 1/28	                                    Regular Classes
                                      1:00                      First Reconciliation in the Church

 **  ATTENTION ALL CONFIRMATION PREPARATION II STUDENTS:
THE CONFIRMATION ROBE MEASUREMENT DATE HAS BEEN 
RESCHEDULED TO:   FEBRUARY 6TH @ 6:15 PRIOR TO CLASS.  
ALL STUDENTS MUST ATTEND.

Celtic Crossings-  
Live in Concert
Live concert to benefit Dominican Vil-
lage on Sunday, March 5th at 3p.m. with 
Phil Coulter, Andy Cooney and special 
guests Geraldine Branagan & The Irish 
Pops Ensemble. Tickets went on sale De-
cember 11th. For pre- ticket orders and 
sponsorship packages please call Domin-
ican Village at 631-842-6618. For more 
information, visit www.TheatreAtWest-
bury.com

Living Stewardship  
We are grateful this week for all stewards 
who work in parish-based advocacy groups 
to bring Gospel value and Catholic social 
teaching to the wider community.

An Evening of Celtic Music
Benefit for St. Anthony’s High School Celtic Friars Pipe Band: 
featuring IONA Celtic Pipe Band, Celtic Friar Pipe Band, The 
Bob Morris Irish Band, St. Anthony’s Irish Step Dancers, The 
Friar Choir, Irish Sing- Along on Saturday, February 11th 
at 7p.m. at St. Anthony’s HS Auditorium. The ticket price is 
$20 in advance, $25 at door.  For information or to reserve 
tickets call 631-271-2020.

**We invite all families to participate in the Spiritual Adoption of an 
Unborn Baby, sponsored by our Confirmation Prep I Students.  We ask 
that you name and pray for an unborn baby for nine weeks (each week 
represents 1 month of gestation).  The Adoption Event will end with a 
baby shower in the Parish Center on Saturday, March 4th, 3:00 – 4:30.  
We ask at that time you bring a new item for a newborn baby.  Cake and 
coffee will be served.
The Lord called me from birth, from my mother’s womb he gave me my 
name.”  Is 49:1

Bulletin Reflection
The watchword today is “immediately.” Peter and 
Andrew, James and John all respond immediately 
to the call of Christ. May I be as open to God’s 
call and as ready to use my talent in His service as 
those first disciples were!

Spare-a-Dime
We will resume the spare-a-dime collection next weekend, January 28th 
and 29th. Proceeds go to support our Outreach program, which helps the 
needy of our community. Baskets will be available as you exit mass.



Christmas Mass Attendance
      Saturday Eve            Sunday
4pm  6pm  7:30  10pm   8   9:30  11:30      total

494   205   180    305    103  173    400      1860

Mass Attendance      
          Saturday                Sunday
              5pm  7:30    8am 9:30 11:30 5pm Total                                   
Jan. 1      278  110      132  125   315  N/A   960
Jan. 8        20    0          67   200   173   280    740
Jan. 15   263  80        127   244  420   180  1314
        
Weekly Collection   
Jan 15th                                    $8,738.08

Scripture Readings  
MONDAY, January 23, 2017
Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of Un-
born Children - Heb 9:15, 24-28/Mk 3:22-30 

Tuesday, January 24, 2017 
Memorial of Saint Francis de Sales, Bishop 
and Doctor of the Church- Heb 10:1-10/Mk 
3:31-35

Wednesday, January 25, 2017
Feast of the Conversion of Saint Paul, Apostle 
- Acts 22:3-16 or Acts 9:1-22/Mk 16:15-18

Thursday, January 26, 2017 
Memorial of Saints Timothy and Titus, bish-
ops- 2 Tm 1:1-8 or Ti 1:1-5/Mk 4:21-25

Friday, January 27, 2017
Weekday- Heb 10:32-39/Mk 4:26-34

Saturday, January 28, 2017
Memorial of Saint Thomas Aquinas, Priest and 
Doctor of the Church- Heb 11:1-2, 8-19/Mk 
4:35-41

Sunday, January 29, 2017
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time: Zep 2:3; 
3:12-13/1 Cor 1:26-31/Mt 5:1-12a 

Altar Bread and Wine   
Available weeks:

January 30th ,  February 6 & 27th

Altar Flowers
Available dates: 

January 29th, February 5 & 26th

Baptisms
Mia Christina Early

May God Bless her and her family!

Altar Servers Needed
Attention all Children Grade level 4th through 11th. We invite you to 
answer the call to serve at the altar of the Lord. If anyone is interested 
please contact Paula McBride 631-494-5107 or duchiebear@aol.com
Worldwide Marriage Encounter
Attention Married Couples! 
Give the gift of a Marriage Encounter Weekend
Give your spouse a gift like no other – time for each other
Rediscover your love and enhance your hopes and dreams!
WWME is the original and still the best! The next weekend is right in time 
for Valentine’s Day!!!
February 10th to 12th @ Seminary of the Immaculate Conception
440 W Neck Rd., Huntington.
Space is limited.  For more information about the weekends or to apply call 
1-877-697-9963 or visit our web site at http://www.wwme.org

The Sacrament of Confirmation
For Catholics 18 years and 
older who have already 
received the sacraments of 
Baptism and the Eucharist 
but have yet to receive the 
Sacrament of Confirma-
tion:
St. Jude Church is offer-
ing a Catechesis Program 

beginning Tuesday, February 28th, at 7:00pm at the Parish Center, and will 
continue for Ten Sessions through the month of May, on Pentecost Sunday, 
June 4th, you will be Confirmed.
If interested please call the Rectory and sign up: 631-281-5743

Committee for Long Island Coalition for Life
Julie Woodley, founder & director of Restoring the Heart Ministries, will
be the guest speaker at the January 23rd meeting of the Long Island
Coalition for Life. Julie will speak about helping post-abortive women. She
is a speaker, author and certified trauma counselor. The LICL meeting
starts 7:45PM at the St. Regis Council K of C hall, Rosevale Ave. & Pond
Rd., Ronkonkoma. All are welcome. For further information please call 631-
243-1435 or info@prolifeLI.org.
The Life Center of Long Island-Re-Gifting Sale
Get a gift you didn’t like? No worries. You can re-gift it!
The Life Center of Long Island is collecting all new/unused items for
our upcoming ‘Re-Gifting Sale’ on January 29th at Our Lady of
Lourdes Church in Massapequa, NY. All proceeds are given to support
the great work of The Life Center in assisting pregnant mothers and
families.
Donations can be dropped off at any of the four (4)Life Center locations:
1767 Deer Park Avenue, Deer Park, NY 11729 (631) 243-0066
474 Fulton Avenue, Hempstead, NY 11550 (516) 408-6300
35 East Willow Street, Massapequa, NY 11758 (516) 798-9100
524 East Main Street - Suite 200, Riverhead, NY 11901 (631) 591-9017
For more information, call 516-798-9100. Don’t let unwanted gifts clutter 
your closet! Let’s put them to good use!

St. Vincent de Paul
We spend our whole life trying to see the great Light that is the Savior of 
the world. But we practice the following of Jesus in the simple, everyday 
things that come our way: the friend who needs a listening ear, the elderly 
parent who needs a comforting phone call, the sick child who interrupts 
our sleep. In all of these instances do we hear Jesus’ refrain: repent? Turn 
from ourselves toward those in need. Turn from darkness to light. “Join the 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul!”

All Children Age 6 and Up
Would you like to participate in our 
Children’s Choir? I bet you do!
Practice each Sunday at 9:00a.m., before 
the 9:30 a.m. Mass in the Church. Any 
questions see me before Mass on Sunday!
Thank you, Michael LaSalle, Music Director



Diocese of Rockville Centre
Office of Faith Formation

Liturgy I
Fundamentals and Basic 

Principles of Liturgy

Location:   Our Lady 
of Perpetual Help 
Parish
210 S. Wellwood 
Ave., Lindenhurst

              
Presenters: Msgr. 
Joseph DeGrocco, 
D.Min.

Dates: February 2, 7, 9, 16, 21, 2017  
7:00pm-9:00pm

Cost: $40.00 per person
Learn more & Register Online
www.drvc-faith.org
If you have any questions contact 
Marie Ventimiglia at 516-678-5800 
ext. 505

Magnificat, a Ministry to Catholic Women
We cordially invite you to attend our Annual Retreat at The 
Immaculate Conception Seminary in Huntington, from March 
10-12, 2017. Fr. Ariel Hernandez will be the Retreat Leader.
He has been a speaker at many Charismatic Conferences and 
Leader of the Youth Ministry. Fr. Ariel received a special gift 
from the Blessed Virgin under the title of Our Lady of Schoen-
statt, and he is the custodian of a miraculous image of her from 
Argentina. The cost is $250 per person (including meals/room). 
Pre-registration is required. Space is limited and based on first-
come, first serve registration. 

For more information, please contact ihm.magnificat.rvc@
gmail.com,  or Angela 516-763-1739 or Judy at 917-453-5750.

Our Lady Queen of Apostles
Annual Italian Dinner
Saturday, January 28th, from 5:00 pm to 7:30 pm
in the School Auditorium
Cost: Adults $12, Seniors and Children 14 & under 
$10
Raffles: Cake Walk, Lottery Hat, & 50/50

Menu: Chicken Parmigiana, Sausage and Peppers, 
Meatballs, Past with Tomato Sauce, Pasta and 
Garlic & Oil, Italian Hero, Salads, Italian Ices, 
Cake, Coffee & Tea

You Can Help Heal Your Marriage

Do you feel alone? Are you frustrated or angry 
with each other? Do you argue or have you just 
stopped talking to each other? Does talking about 
it only make it worse? Retrouvaille helps couples 
through difficult times in their marriages. For 
confidential information about the Retrouvaille 
program, or to register for the upcoming week-
end that begins on Friday, February 17th, Please 
call 1-800-470-2230 and you will be connected 
directly and confidentially to a couple from Long 
Island/Metro Retrouvaille who can help.

Our Lady Queen of Apostles 
Regional Catholic School
Come and see our Catholic School in action
Open House- Sunday January 29th.
From 10 am to 1 pm.

Come and find out about OLQA...
...a place of faith and family
...a place of teaching and technology
...a place of care and compassion
... the place to be
OLQA offers class from Nursery to 8th grade with before 
and aftercare programs available.

For additional information call (631)878-1033 or visit 
www.olqany.org


